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31st March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Uniform Expectations from Monday 12th April 
 
We continue to be impressed by the vast majority of students who arrive to school looking smart in the correct 
uniform.  After the Easter break we will be expecting every student to come to school wearing correct full 
uniform, including school shoes (black, polishable school shoes – please see the uniform policy for further 
guidance).  
  
Uniform may be purchased and collected from the following supplier, Hawkins offer a telephone ordering and 
collection service until the shops re-open.  Hawkins School Outfitter 10 Manor Croft Parade, Cheshunt, 
Hertfordshire, EN8 9LR, Telephone: (01992 623868) 
 
As a reminder of our school uniform expectations, students with pierced ears may wear one set of small studs in 
the lower lobe of each ear.  Nose studs and other facial or body piercings are not allowed.  Extreme dyed hair 
colours and styles are not permitted, nail varnish, acrylic or gel nails are not permitted.  Students are not 
permitted to wear false eyelashes.  Students will be asked to remove any inappropriate items of jewellery, 
make-up or nail varnish/acrylics and will have their conduct card signed.  (Six conduct card signatures will result 
in a one hour after school payback).  A link to our school uniform policy can be found here.  
  
We are pleased to offer students two new fresh drinking water facilities located in our dining hall.  This facility 
will enable students to fill their water bottle up with fresh chilled water during lunch or break time.  Please 
ensure your child brings a suitable water bottle to school, as we want to discourage using disposable plastic 
cups. Students are permitted to drink water only, during the lesson, if required.  Energy drinks and carbonated 
sugary drinks are not permitted in school.    
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish you a restful and safe 
Easter holiday break. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs M Goodes  
Vice Principal 

 

https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TM5LMjJIzyoxYLRSMagwsTA3MzIwNrcwNrdMTTIxtjKoSDJOskxKNk1MTbGwNE1K9BLOSCzPzswrVihOzsjPz1EozsgvAAAFjxZx&q=hawkins+school+shop&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB878GB878&oq=hawkins+scho&aqs=chrome.1.69i57j46i175i199j0j46i175i199j0j0i20i263j0l3.8166j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2020/06/School-Uniform-Policy.pdf

